Guardian Angels’ N.S.   Newsletter



22nd  October 2014
First Holy Communion

There was a great attendance at the Enrolment Mass last Sunday.  The children were wonderful and we are all very proud of them. 
Waiting in the Foyer

The foyer has begun to get very crowded recently due to people using it as a waiting area when they are collecting children at 14.30.  There are also safety issues, due to a small number of children being allowed to run around the area and up and down the stairs. 
 The Board of Management has decided that nobody is allowed wait in the foyer unless they have an appointment with a teacher or are on school business.  This will come into effect on Monday November 3rd.  If you are waiting with young children in the yard please supervise them and ensure that they are not kicking ball, scooting or any other activity that will disturb teaching and learning.
Mid-Term

The school will close at the usual time on Friday and will reopen on Monday November 3rd at 08.50.

Tag Rugby: Blitz tomorrow 10.00-12.00 for 5th and 6th classes in Stradbrook Road.
Table Tennis

Table Tennis coaching will now only take place on Mondays due to lower numbers participating.
Halloween
Junior and Senior Infants only will be dressing up on Friday.  Pupils should only bring in enough treats to share with classmates at their tables not with the whole class.  Yesterday,  a Garda from Blackrock station gave a talk on safety at Halloween to Fifth classes.  There is further information on safety on dublincity.ie website.  http://www.dublincity.ie/WaterWasteEnvironment/DublinFireBrigade/FirePrevention/FireSafetyAdvice/Pages/FireSafetyatHalloween.aspx
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